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APRIL 2008 NEWS UPDATE 

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus. We trust that you are enjoying a blessed month 

and seeing the Lord do good things in and through your lives. This past month I have 

been privileged to minister in New Zealand, in Melbourne, at a National Easter camp 

and also in New South Wales.  

The Lord has again ministered powerfully to many people. In the meetings there has 

been a very powerful sense of God’s presence. So many people have responded to 

this and sought a fresh outpouring of the Holy Spirit into their lives.  

I have been encouraging people to push through for miracles despite the obstacles 

they may face and, as a result, many have testified to moving to a new place of faith 

and hope in the Lord. Many have shared how pain has instantly left their bodies. One 

man had torn ankle ligaments healed, people shared how backs, arms and other parts 

of the body were freed from pain after prayer. One man shared how pain had left his 

neck and eyes following prayer. He had apparently been suffering for nearly two weeks 

with this problem.  

Several people have testified to being set free from fears and anxieties which had 

plagued them for some time. Some have testified to being set free from long term 

emotional traumas. There have been people coming back to the Lord after having 

been in a backslidden condition.  

I have again had the privilege of ministering with pastors and leaders in groups and 

one-to-one, and have been encouraging them as they serve the Lord in their part of 

the ‘vineyard’.  

I am now preparing into the visit to Kenya and looking forward to traveling there with 

Simon, who went with me on our first visit there three years ago.  

Praise God that the Ministry continues to increase and we are praying for people to 

partner with us in various ways.  
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1. Prayer Partnership – people committed to praying daily for us and the Ministry.  

2. Financial Partnership – people committed to sowing financially into various areas 

of our Ministry.  

3. Specific Missions Partnership – such as Kenya, Bangladesh, the Philippines.  

4. Specific Project Partnership – such as the Siritanyi Children’s Home in Kenya.  

5. Staff / Administration – Extra regular income is needed to help cover increased 

wages and costs as we expand the Ministry. 

APRIL ITINERARY:   

1st – 12th  Women’s Conference, Leaders Conference, Outreach meetings, 

Kenya 

13th - 15th  Travel back to Melbourne from Kenya  

20th   New Life Church, Dandenong, VIC 

21st   John & Heather in Sydney, NSW 

22nd   Sonrise Healing School (EVENING) 

24th   Sonrise Healing School (MORNING) 

27th   Spirit Song Christian Community, Horsham, VIC 

30th   John Cairns Ministries Board Meeting 

 

To stay up to date with all we are doing we encourage you to regularly visit us at 

www.johncairns.org  

With best wishes,  

 

From all the John Cairns Ministries Team  

 


